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Tomorrow evening - Wednesday 29 November
The Showcase will be held on the school field from 5.30pm.
Come along, bring your whanau and your picnic blanket and/or chairs
Come and enjoy the performances of Wiri Central School tamariki
Refreshments will be available to purchase during the evening - Chop
suey and rice, cookies, pineapple pies, drinks, coffee van, Mr Whippy
Free Sausage Sizzle compliments of The Cause Collective

We are looking forward to seeing you tomorrow

Children will go home at 3pm as usual. We ask that students please return to school at the time given
by their cultural group teacher. When they return to school children need to go to their cultural group
classroom to get ready for their performance.

Last week Whaea Anet took 13 Year 5 and Year 6 students to a touch competition at Weymouth Primary
School. The weather was glorious! We had some excellent games where many tries were scored. We even
mixed up the teams and played a boys v girls game. These are some of the comments students made
afterwards.

We played well. We got 2 tries. Faanimo

We got stepped, but we still played well. Robert

| got my first try from dummy half. Peni

We lost but we tried our best. Lance

We had fun at the game. Tohmy

| tripped in the middle of the field but | still passed the ball to Angeline. Temeinga

| ran straight. The girls were fast at dummy half. | scored 2 tries. Terangi

The mixed game was challenging but we won against the boys. Esilovina

The girls did their best and scored lots of tries. Ruby

| am good at faking passes. Lisa

| am not good at listening. Leeroy

The game was tiring in the heat. Angeline

It was hard playing Weymouth because they had speed but we still tried to catch them. Christian




COMING EVENTS

Tuesday 12 December - School prize giving - BNZ theatre, Due Drop Events Centre at 10am
Wednesday 13 December - Year 8 Graduation evening at Manurewa High School

Friday 15 December - 2023 Whanau winner reward trip to pools

Friday 15 December - End of Year Reports sent home

Wednesday 20 December - Last day of school for 2023, school finishes at 12.30pm

SUMMER CRICKET OPPORTUNITY

A fun filled day of cricket with your friends! Short and fast festival style games in teams!

Sign up now and come along to an action-packed holiday programme before Christmas. Whether you currently
play or want to give it a go, this is the perfect opportunity for you.

Just $15 for the day, which includes a FREE Northern Brave T-Shirt too!

Each day will be 9am to 3pm.

DATES & PLACES

Hamilton Taupd
Waikato Uni Kaimanawa Park
Mon, 18 December Wed, 20 December

Counties-Manukau Tauranga
Bruce Pulman Park Blake Park
Tue, 19 December Thu, 21 December

Time: 9am-3pm

Participants will be allocated
into teams of similar ages

Cost: $15, including a tee!
Looking for fun activities between
the end of school and Christmas?

A MORTHENT NORTHERN
Join a cricket festival day In your o Sl ..w %48 DISTRICTS
area! = ) .0 ZiZE CRICKET

Register: tinyurl.com/SchoolsOutCricket2023

PLANNING FOR 2024

Planning for 2024 is well underway. To assist with planning we are keen to hear
about any pre-school children who are likely to be turning five and starting at
our school next year. If you have a four year old at home, please fill in the slip
below with their name and date of birth and return it to school.

Child's name Date of birth




